
King’s College Parents Association Meeting – DECEMBER 16, 2024

11 people in attendance in-person & online

Agenda:

1. Updates

2. Snack Corner

3. Winter GALA

4. Cookie Decorating

5. Upcoming Events

Updates

Parents’ Association webpage update :

● There seems to be a delay from the IT dept. in uploading the meeting minutes in a timely fashion; we

will now also have Mrs. Lord to email meeting minutes to parents

Student Survey in January:

● PA to prepare a survey for students to provide us with some feedback of any new items they would like

to see at the school (eg. an additional basketball net, more sleds, etc.). Mr. Hahn will send to students.

Snack Corner

● We are changing our snack days to THURSDAYS starting in January, in hopes of getting more parent

volunteers for set-up and take-down; it also coincides with the weekly pizza days

● We will continue having the Google Doc included on Mr. Hahn’s weekly update for parents to sign up

● We will be re-stocking the snacks in the new year. Any donations are appreciated!

Winter GALA

● Most importantly, a wonderful social event for our entire King’s community! We also raised $5,900!!!

● A HUGE thank you to Mr. Hahn and the students for providing such great entertainment. And thank you

to all parents who generously donated items for our silent auction table.

● Overall Feedback: Photo Booth was a great addition; Bring back the 50/50 Draw; Look into upgrading

the bar options; Clear differentiation between cocktails & mocktails; Add a Raffle table for kids’ gifts

● Next year, we need a committee specifically for the silent auction table and children’s raffle

Cookie Decorating

● The PA is hosting a cookie decorating and hot chocolate party, following the school Pizza Lunch and gift

exchange this Thursday, December 19th

Have a wonderful Winter Break everyone!

Upcoming Events

● Gala Auction Table & Raffle Committee: January (date tbd)

● PA Evening Mixer for all school parents to attend: February (date tbd)

● Pre-Owned Uniform Sale: March (date tbd)

● Next Meeting: Monday, January 27th, 9am, at the school


